
SELECTMEN’S MEETING 
Thursday, January 14, 2010 

 
     On January 14, 2010, the Board of Selectmen held a meeting at 5:00 PM at the Selectmen’s 
Office at the Town Office Building.  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Maksy at 
5:17 PM.  Selectmen present were: Selectman Maksy and Selectman Yeatts.  Also present were: 
Rita Garbitt, Town Administrator and Tracie Craig, Executive Assistant. 
 
Request to appoint Ryan Maltais as Police Officer   
 
     Selectman Yeatts read the request from Police Chief Mark Sorel to appoint Ryan Maltais as a 
full time Police Officer.  Mr. Maltais was previously a member of the Police Department, but 
had been laid off during the FY10 budget cuts and his appointment expired on July 31, 2009. 
 
     Upon a motion made by Selectman Yeatts with Chairman Maksy stepping down to second, it 
was: 
 

VOTED: To appoint Ryan Maltais as a Police Officer in the Town of Lakeville for a term 
to expire July 31, 2009.   

  Unanimous in favor.   
 

Adjournment        
 
     Upon a motion made by Selectman Yeatts with Chairman Maksy stepping down to second, it 
was: 
 
     VOTED: To adjourn the Selectmen’s meeting at 5:23 PM. 
   Unanimous vote.   
 

 


